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LETTER DATED 31 OCTORER 197¢ FROM TEE PERMANENT REPRESEWTATIVE OF ANGOLA
TC THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Upon the instructicns of my Government, I have the honour to reguest that
an urgent meeting of the Security Council be convened in connexion with the
guestion of the South African aggression against the People's Republic of
Angola, especially in the light of the recent and continuing acts of aggression
and violations of the soverelgnty and territorial integrity of my country, the
People's Republic of Angela.

The intensity and timing of these racist attacks pose a definite threat to
international peace and security.

(8igned) Elisic de FIGUEIREDO
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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